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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 19, 2013

TO: Honorable Richard Peña Raymond, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2303 by Rodriguez, Eddie (Relating to a request for a customer record of a financial

institution for guardianship purposes.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would add to the list of circumstances under which a financial institution is not
authorized or required to give its customer notice of a request for records.  Requests for account
records pursuant to an investigation by a court investigator or by the court to determine whether a
guardianship should be established are added.  These inquiries are standard practice, particularly
when a guardianship of the estate is sought.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
LBB Staff: UP, CL, SJS
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